
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
14 October 2022 

 

 

RESORTS WORLD CRUISES ANNOUNCEMENT 

Genting Dream: Port Klang Berth Congestion on 22 October 2022 

 

Dear Guest, 

 

Kindly be informed the Port Klang Cruise Terminal (PKCT) authority has updated Resorts 

World Cruises that the port will be facing berth congestion on 22 October 2022 (Saturday) 

due to the arrival of multiple vessels.  

 

In view of this unforeseen circumstances, the Genting Dream is now scheduled to berth at 

the North Port Cargo Terminal on 22 October 2022 (Saturday) as instructed by the local 

authority.  

 

Kindly note check-in for embarking guests on 20 October (Thursday) and 22 October 

(Saturday) 2022 will remain at Port Klang Cruise Terminal (PKCT) as originally scheduled 

with parking available at the PKCT terminal only. 

 

For the convenience of our embarking and disembarking guests on 22 October 2022 

(Saturday), complimentary coaches will be available to transport guests between Port Klang 

Cruise Terminal and North Port Cargo Terminal. 

 

Once again on behalf of Resorts World Cruises, any inconvenience caused is highly 

regrettable and we thank you in advance for your kind understanding. 

 

For further enquiries, please contact 

Resorts World Cruises Customer Services Centre Toll Free Line 

• Singapore: +65 800 852 8188 

• Malaysia: 1800814852 
Email 
reservations.en@rwcruises.com 
 
 

RW@Sea Members  
 

Email 
member.booking@rwcruises.com  
 

 

Kindly refer to the terms and conditions of the Ticket Contract (Passage Contract) on your booking confirmation 
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